
 
 
 
There is a “Conceptual Plan” and “Sketch Plan” Review 
meeting scheduled for Thursday, March 23rd, 2017 for the 
following proposed subdivision project development (3.03 
acres) located at 840 Nancy Lane. 
 
10:00 AM – The Enclave at Blueridge Terrace 
 
The meeting will be held at City Hall, 5401 Independence 
Road. 
 
M. Kwiatkowski 
City Clerk 
City of Weldon Spring 


